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1. NOTICE OF MOTION – NARROMINE AERODROME USERS GROUP 

 

 

That Narromine Council considers the re-establishment of the Narromine Aerodrome 

Users Group. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed 

 

Cr Lyn Jablonski  

 

 

 

Notes from General Manager:- 

 

1. The former Aerodrome Committee was a section 355 Committee of Council until 

September 2012.  In 2012 Council resolved to disband the committee and instead 

hold regular workshops, as required, involving Councillors, staff and participants – 

Resolution No 2012/325. 

2. If the committee is to be a section 355 Committee of Council, Council will need to 

formally resolve this and consider what it wishes to include in the Charter 

specifically the purpose of the committee, its functions, its membership and its 

timetable for meetings. 

3. Circular 16-24 received from the Office of Local Government states that 

Committees should be able to demonstrate clear links with the goals of Council’s 

Delivery Program, be fit for purpose and meet the standards of governance. 

4. Council will need to be mindful of the administrative costs associated with 

establishing a formal section 355 Committee of Council. 

5. Council staff have liaised with users of the Aerodrome and continue to do so with 

regard to major events and projects affecting the Narromine Aerodrome e.g. 

Ausfly, Tom Perry Drive construction and stormwater. 

6. There are Councillor Delegates appointed to the Narromine Aviation Museum 

Committee and Council provides the Secretariat to this committee. 

7. There is a representative from the Narromine Aerodrome on Council’s Tourism and 

Economic Development Group Committee. 

8. Council’s Director Community and Economic Development holds regular 

meetings with the President of the Narromine Aero Club to discuss functions and 

future growth at the Aerodrome. 

 

 

 


